
 
 

 

 

His Royal Highness, 

The Prince Philip 

Duke of Edinburgh 

Buckingham Palace 

London, England, SW1 1A11 

 

June 10, 2017 

 

Your Royal Highness: 

 

At the 50th Luncheon and Annual General Meeting of Sir John Johnson 

Centennial Branch of the United Empire Loyalists’ Association of Canada on 

June 10th, 2017, it was brought to our attention that the date coincided with 

your 96th birthday. 

  

Reminisces of your historic visit to Lennoxville in 1989 were discussed, 

where our Branch, together with Heritage Branch of Montreal played such a 

significant part – a day in our history which will long be cherished. 

 

It was proposed by Okill Stuart, your one-time schoolmate and warmly 

agreed that we convey best wishes to you on this date and for this your “so-

called” retirement year. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 
 

Michel Racicot, President 

Sir John Johnson Centennial Branch UELAC 

129 Church Street 

Cowansville, QC, Canada, J2K 1T9 


